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I oppose anyone trying to get rid of the broad use of mail-in voting that I have grown 

accustomed to in this state.  I've lived in other states with voting booths and those 

have not been great experiences.  Long lines (+2 hours), confusion about which 

location I was required to vote, scheduling time to vote with my employers all led to 

an increased chance in missing my voting window.   

If you succeed in passing this, you will be making voting more difficult for 100% of 

people by changing our voting system with little to no benefit for fraud prevention 

(Previous states did not check IDs to nearly any degree of scrutiny - even if you did a 

better job, it would compound the above mentioned wait times).  


